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 Rebuild update

New doors are installedNew cabinetry is being fitted
Caring for our Community

Urgent Care
is temporarily located at 

40-44 Moore Street, Rochester 

8:30am - 5:00pm

Monday to Friday

Call 0428 358 892 

Painting the aged care wing

Rochester & Elmore District Health Service         03 5484 4400         www.redhs.com.au

Door installation is complete, cabinetry is being
fitted and the final painting work is underway. 
The program of works remains on track for
completion before Christmas. 


